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Introduction to the New Kenagi Membership Scheme
Over the last few months there has been a concerted effort to simplify
and rationalise the way our students can pay for their lessons moving /0
forward. Some of you will have noticed some new payment cards going
around at lessons. These were quite simply the prototypes of a new
payment method that has been designed to eradicate the need to carry
cash at lessons and also to benefit our students with long term financial
savings. After the completion of a successful trial ,this payment #
method is now available to all our members.
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The reality is that Kenagi will continue to PR !
offer exceptional value for money for all KeNAG PAYWENT [ 4
students irrespective of which payment 5
method is subsequently chosen. lItis "/f
reassuring to know that there has been e A
research into what other Karate groups e 4 .
charge in the area and Kenagi is and will "',“L ﬁ !
remain extremely competitive. There [ S Y
will however be some changes in the % +
current pricing structure. R % +
If you haven't received details regarding this scheme, please contact me | ’ ) >
at Natasha@kenagionline.com and | will be happy to advise you. http://www.justgiving.com/louise-diez/
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